

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Key Man Meeting: May 7, 2020

Our world is facing unprecedented times. As we cope with the challenges and uncertainty of the coronavirus pandemic, a new normal is emerging. Current conditions necessitate a change to the customary meeting and event practices we are most familiar with. For many, conducting online meetings or conference calls will be ideal; for others, this process is not favorable.

Key Man meetings are intended for connection, interaction and discussion in a face-to-face group setting. In keeping with this practice, *our leadership team has decided to cancel this meeting scheduled for May 7.* It will not be rescheduled or held as an online meeting.

The coming months will have us busy planning the next Key Man scheduled for September 10 at The Lodge Des Peres. We are hopeful in-person meetings and events will be in full swing by then so we can gather for breakfast with plenty of coffee, good company and great conversation.

Until that time, let us cast our cares and concerns upon the risen Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. For now, may we seek every opportunity to be the light of Christ to our neighbors. Please join us in prayer for our community, our country and our world.

We look forward to seeing you in September.

In His service,

CBMC St. Louis